
 

Superior Court of California, County of King 

 

June 20, 2024 

Re: Market Adjustment to e-Filing Fees pursuant to extended MA-2017-03 

Dear team, 

We hope you are well. We write to inform you of an upcoming market-based adjustment to the fees 

associated with our e-Filing services being provided to your Court under our agreement (MA-2017-03) 

with the Judicial Council of California (JCC), and your participating addendum thereto.  

Journal Technologies is committed to providing high-quality, secure, and efficient e-Filing services to 

support the operations of your Court. To help continue delivering this high standard of service, we have 

agreed with the JCC in a recent extension to MA-2017-03 that there will be a modest increase to the e-

Filing fees provided for therein, as outlined below: 

Current Fee Structure: (a) Optional e-Filings: $2.95/filing; (b) Mandatory e-Filings: $1.95/filing 

New Fee Structure: $3.50/filing, both for mandatory and optional e-Filings 

We are implementing this update with due consideration for its impact on members of the public 

submitting filings to the Court; given we have yet to make such an increase in the six years MA-2017-03 

has been in effect, we believe this update is reasonable and consistent with market dynamics. 

The new fee structure will take effect not less than sixty (60) days from the date of this letter. 

Our team is available to address any questions or concerns you may have regarding this adjustment. We 

appreciate your continued partnership and look forward to continuing to provide this vital service to the 

Court for many years in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Cardile, Corporate Secretary 

bcardile@journaltech.com 
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